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Submission from Living Streets Aotearoa 

On Traffic Resolution TRA 42-13 City Hop authorised park in Wilson Street 

 

Contact person:   Ellen Blake    

Email:         wellington@livingstreets.org.nz 

Phone:   021 106 7139 

Date:        5 August 2013 

 

About Living Streets  
 

Living Streets Aotearoa is New Zealand’s national walking and pedestrian organisation, 
providing a positive voice for people on foot and working to promote walking friendly planning 
and development around the country.  Our vision is “More people choosing to walk more often 
and enjoying public places”.  
 
The objectives of Living Streets Aotearoa are: 
 to promote walking as a healthy, environmentally-friendly and universal means of transport 

and recreation 
 to promote the social and economic benefits of pedestrian-friendly communities 
 to work for improved access and conditions for walkers, pedestrians and runners including 

walking surfaces, traffic flows, speed and safety 
 to advocate for greater representation of pedestrian concerns in national, regional and 

urban land use and transport planning. 
 
Wellington is the local walking action group based in this area which is working to make city 
and suburban centres in the region more walking-friendly. 
 
For more information, please see: www.livingstreets.org.nz   
 
Submission 

We support the application for a dedicated park space for City Hop car share scheme.  

http://www.livingstreets.org.nz/
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Car share schemes are a positive step to reduce reliance on private vehicles. A dedicated 

park space is a good use of our valuable street and parking space and will encourage more 

people to walk to and from this area of Wilson Street – a benefit for local business. 

 


